THANR YOU, DR.
CHARLOTTE O’KRELLV!

We celebrate her years of service, passion, commitment, and
her central role in the creation, running, and expansion of
Black Studies at PC. Through her expertise and courses, work
on the Black Studies Advisory Board, mentorship of faculty
and students, vigorous advocacy, generosity, and staunch
support of marginalized groups on campus, Dr. O’Kelly has
labored to help create the vibrant program that we have today.
We wish her all the best as she embarks on new and exciting
adventures upon retirement!
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